
POND COMMITTEE MEETING APRIL 23, 2024 

Members Present:  Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 

Josh Cresswell also attended. 

 

Aerator for Minnow Pond:  Aerator options and final costs for 

Minnow Pond were discussed with receipt of the electrical bid of 

$6,550 received this date.    

Depending on which option is decided upon, if any funds remain 

from the budgeted $13,195, the Committee proposes to install a 

longer cord on the Fox Run Pond aerator which would allow a more 

central position in the pond.  Josh will check on the cost of a 

longer cord.   

The Committee will soon have further discussion.   

 

Darlene Sowell   


